
Approved by mail February 2, 2011 
 

Approval of CTF funding for Sustainable Energy Finance Program for the 
Philippines (IFC) 

 
The CTF Trust Fund Committee approves a CTF allocation of $10.0 million for the 
Philippines Sustainable Energy Finance Program, submitted by IFC and circulated for 
approval of CTF funding on February 2, 2011. 
  


